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Dear Parents/ Guardians,                  
                                                                                                                        
We are very excited to announce that in January 2022; Ratby Primary School children will be once again singing in the world’s largest children’s choir. The chosen children will be singing with approximately six thousand other school children at the Resorts World Arena in Birmingham on Monday 10th January 2022, in total over 100,000 children will take part in Young Voices 2022. It will be a special year, as they are celebrating 25 years! This year we will be hoping to take a choir of Sixty Upper Key Stage 2 children.
Years 5 and 6 have taken part for a number of years, everyone involved said what a truly amazing experience it was for all the children and their families. There is no doubt that there is a lot of work in the Autumn term spent learning all the songs and actions (both in school and at home), but the performance at the Resorts World Arena really gives the children a purpose to their learning.

To access the Young Voices Classroom, use this link:
https://myclassmate.ai/parentRegisterReferral?code=WkacmuaSR9kJHBds

Each year the Young Voices concert performs with different artists; last time we sang with Tony Hadley, The Shires and Ruti.

Although the concert does not take place until January, preparation needs to get underway. If your child would like to be part of the 2022 Young Voices Choir, please return the slip to me by Friday 15th October. Spaces are limited, practices will be at lunchtimes and there will be an afterschool club in the Autumn term. Your child will receive a confirmation letter if they have a place. If chosen, your child will need to be prepared to put in plenty of practice.

Kind Regards

Miss Pike

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Young Voices 2022

I would like my child to take part in Young Voices 2022 on Monday 10th January 2022.

Child’s name: 

_________________________________________  Class: _____________________Year:_______
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